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Operations Overview  

 

 Patient rounds continue to provide positive feedback from our patients.  

 Looking at clinic collections for September we collected a total of $2066.18 down from 

$2,493.17 at time of service.  

 In the Month of September, the hospital collected $19,856.91 total patient payments of 

which $1,169.88 was upfront collections.  

 Our Outpatient Physical Therapy Department as moved to a larger space in the Annex 

to provide better care for our patients.  

 We continue to move forward on the roof we are looking to submit a claim soon. 

 We have recently filled two of the four house supervisor positions with local applicants. 

We continue to look for two-night shift house supervisors. 

 We are going to be adding a PRN MD to our Emergency Department rotation, start date 

is going to be in November.  

 We are continuing to look for a Licensed Professional Counselor to head our Strong 

Minds program.  

 Our clinic continues to see new patients every month and welcomes walk-ins.  

 We are looking to increase the clinic’s presence through social media and posting 

updates from providers and staff.  

 We are also looking to increase our clinic numbers once a Licensed Professional 

Counselor is hired. The Counselor will be able to see patients at the clinic and via 

telemedicine.  


